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As a Maine medical caregiver and as a person I support the passage of LD 1840. 
Major policy changes through new forms and by surprise leads to business failure and
instability. Instability in both rhythm for the business, and for the rhythm of life. All 
of our information revealed and made public is very troubling, it should be more 
confidential yet accessible. Less constant flux allows businesses to catch a rhythm and
is also conductive to good mental health. I want to mention mental health in cannabis 
here in Maine. Mental health is of great concern and should be the focus of concern 
when changes are considered or made. What is the effect on mental health in our 
community/industry should be the concern when laws change and important decisions
are made to make change. 


